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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS
[Kindergarten I & II]

Dear Parents,
Greetings from ISWK!

As we prepare for the completion of the term and the start of a new academic year, we
have included YEAR-END Plans with relevant and essential dates. You are requested to
note the following details with regard to the year-end schedule for the academic year
2021-2022.

e The Annual Kindergarten Exhibition will be held on 24t February 2022, where a vast array of
skills of our tiny tots will be showcased. Details will be sent through the Google Classroom.

e The syllabus for the academic year 2021-2022 will be completed by all our teachers in all
aspects by 03.03.2022.

e The Diagnostic papers will take effect from 06-3-2022 to 16-03-2022, the specifics of which
will be intimated by the class teacher.

e RESULT DECLARATION AND SALE OF BOOKS FOR KG I AND KG II ON 24t March 2022.
(Details of timings, venue etc. sale of books will be conveyed at a later date.)

e SESSION BREAK FOR ALL STUDENTS - 18-03-2022 to 5-04-2022. (Both days included).

e THE NEW ACADEMIC YEAR 2022-2023, WILL BEGIN WITH ONSITE CLASSES FOR

e CLASSTANDKGII ON 6t APRIL AND KGI1ON 11th APRIL 2022.

e Dates and interaction details for admission - 2022-2023 will be conveyed through a circular,
on receiving the draw confirmation and other relevant details from the Board of Directors.

e Students promoted to Class I need to wear the school uniform (as prescribed in the school
almanac). Details will be conveyed to you shortly.

e All outstanding payments for the year 2021-2022 are to be cleared at the earliest.

NURSERY

We are pleased to announce that ISWK will commence with Nursery Classes on the 17t of
April, 2022. The Nursery classes will function with PHYSICAL MODE in the
KINDERGARTEN building, offering a bright and welcoming ambiance for the little ones.

Admissions to the Nursery at ISWK are NOW OPEN!
You may enroll your ward if he/she is between 2.6 yrs. and 3.3 yrs. If you are keen on

offering this inviting learning space for your ward, please mail to
nurseryadmissions@iswkoman.com or contact 91271165 for further information.



mailto:nurseryadmissions@iswkoman.com

Though this year has been a challenging one, TEAM ISWK has stood strong and weathered
all ups and downs, but has not compromised on offering all our students the very best of
quality education. The online classes have been a tremendous success owing to the
enduring support from you parents, credible effort from every single teacher, efficient
backing from the school administration team and without any doubt, the exuberant and
ardent, positive spirit of our dearest students!

Team ISWK assures you of our continued determination to extend the best learning
experiences for every student in our care and thus ensure that each of them evolves into
determined and confident young minds.

With best wishes and warm regards,

NS

D.N. Rao
Principal



